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As Queensferry is bordered by busy roads and railways, has high car ownership and a congested 
High Street, it isn’t surprising that transport issues frequently prompt people to contact QDCC. 
Although a familiar maintenance pattern continues, a number of transport changes have taken place 
around the area over the past year. QDCC has retained a dialogue with the service providers to 
ensure the needs and views of locals are considered during planning and delivery of these schemes. 
Some examples of recent developments where we have been consulted or helped publicise 
information amongst the community are 

 Queensferry Crossing and M90 road construction 

 Builyeon Road resurfacing 

 Preparation for High Street resurfacing 

 Preparation for 20mph speed limit roll-out 

 Road closures and parking restrictions relating to events or repairs 

 New parking restrictions on Kirkliston Road 

 Continued upgrade of NCN Route 1 next to A90 

 Bus changes: withdrawal of 43 and 651 services, introduction of 40/A and 22A  

 Installation and upgrade of scheduled and real-time information displays for public transport 

 Enlargement of car park at Dalmeny Station 
 
Pedestrian safety issues arising from incomplete or poor quality footways are a common feature of 
our correspondence. We are hopeful that some of these concerns can be addressed over the coming 
years as part of the High Street resurfacing project or perhaps through town environment 
improvements arising from nearby housing developments. 
 

 


